5000 Watts
730 KC
V‘VLOR Radio

Telephone 912-226-7011
Thomasville
Georgia 31702

Mr. S. R. Moss g 4
Route 3 ¢ ‘
Bradford, Mass. x

Dear Mr. Moss:

This letter is to confirm your letter con-
cerning our wmonthly frequency check of
November 18, 1964.

We are always glad to hear from you and
WV to help you in any way we can.

Sincerely,

Betty W. Tillman, (Mrs.)
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